
Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

WEED CONTROL MANAGEMENT PLAN 

Mark Steen <goldtontine@gmail.com> Fri, Nov 10, 2017 at 1:41 PM
To: "Eschberger - Dnr, Amy" <Amy.Eschberger@state.co.us>

Amy Eschberger: 

I am writing this email to request an extension for the submission of the Colorado Milling 
Company's Weed Control Management Plan until November 24, 2017. Please advise me if this extension is acceptable
for this Technical Revision to the Gold Hill Mill Permit. 

Thank you, 
Mark A. Steen 
For: Colorado Milling Company, LLC 

Sent from my iPad 


